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Saskatoon’s City Centre and District Plan 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 

1. That Saskatoon’s City Centre and District Plan be approved as the guiding 
framework for Administration to prepare future budget and implementation requests 
for City Council consideration; and 

2. That the Administration create a business plan option for the implementation of 
Saskatoon’s City Centre and District Plan for consideration during the 2026/2027 
Business Plan and Budget deliberations.  

 
History 
The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on September 11, 2024, 
considered a report of the Community Services Division regarding the above. 
 
The Committee also received a letter from Sherry Tarasoff, dated September 8, 2024. 
 
Attachment 
1. September 11, 2024 report of the Community Services Division 

2. Letter from Sherry Tarasoff, dated September 8, 2024 


